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REPUBLIC OF MALAWI

MALAWI STATEMENT ON UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF SERBIA
10 MAY 2023
Mr. President

1. Malawi warmly welcomes SERBIA to this review and takes note of the steps taken in the promotion and protection of human rights. This includes the ratification of ILO conventions and improving the work and set up of the Council for Monitoring the Implementation of Recommendations of UN Human Rights Mechanisms.
2. We make the following recommendations
a. Continue to take steps to fight hate crimes and hate speech. 
b. Continue to take concrete measures to combat human trafficking.

c. Continue to take steps to promote gender equality.
We wish SERBIA all the best during this review. 
Thank you.    

